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Synopsis: Charlotte School of Law will stay open despite the class-action lawsuit from students and the federal cutoff from financial aid. In November, the accrediting ABA put the law school on probation, citing longstanding failings in the school’s admissions policies, curriculum and pass rates on the bar exam. It accused the school’s leaders of trying to hide the problems from current and future students. CSL earlier announced it would not accept any new students in the coming semester.

